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Secretary of the Commission 9
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory dommission [Washington, DC 20555 m .

Dear Sir:

PETITION OF THE UNION OF CONCERNED SCIENTISTS FOR EMERGENCY AND
REMEDIAL ACTION - COMMISSION MIETING MAY 16, 1979

In response to your April 27, 1979, letter on the subject meeting,
Tennessee Valley Authority (TVA) does not desire to participate
in nor will we be represented by any other party at the May 16,
1979, Commission meeting. However, we desire to have a
representative (D. E. McCloud) present at the meeting. If any
questions concerning the Browns Ferry fire or TVA's electrical
connector qualification program may arise, he will be available
to respond. This information was given to B. Shields of the
Nuclear Regulatory Commission by D. S. Karmer of my staff on
May 7, 1979.

Very truly yours ,

k\.k : '

Cs J . E. Gille and
Assistant Manager of Power

cc: Executive Secretary
Advisory Ccri ttee on Reactor Safeguards
U.S . Nuclear Regulatory Commission

h'as ington DC 2b555 *~
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